
From: Mee, Charles
Sent: 5/10/2012 9:14:55 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Martinez, P.J. (ET) (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PJMZ);

Yeung, Manho (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MXY6); 
Thalman, Jon Eric (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JETg)

Bee:
Subject: RE: BEPC Visit to PG&E

Meredith:
Thank you very much!
I will call you this afternoon. 
Best regards!

Charles Mee
Senior Utilities Engineer (Specialist) 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
cqm@cpuc.ca.gov
(415) 703-1816

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2012 9:13 AM 
To: Mee, Charles
Cc: Yeung, Manho; Martinez, P.J. (ET); Thalman, Jon Eric 
Subject: Re: BEPC Visit to PG&E

Charles,

I'm sorry for the delay in responding. I'm currently out of the office 
but can be reached on my cell -I Redacted 11 will be available to 
talk this afternoon.

Thanks,
Meredith

---- Original Message-----
From: Mee, Charles [mailto:charles.mee@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2012 09:00 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Yeung, Manho; Martinez, P.J. (ET); Thalman, Jon Eric 
Subject: RE: BEPC Visit to PG&E

Meredith:

On May 8,1 sent you an email submitted the background information of 
the BEPC delegation visit to PG&E. I'd like to call you in your 
convenience to update you the visit and to answer any questions you 
might have. Would you please provide a phone number so I can call you?
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Thank you!!!

Charles Mee
Senior Utilities Engineer (Specialist) 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
cqm@cpuc.ca.gov
(415) 703-1816

---- Original Message-----
From: Thalman, Jon Eric fmailto:JETg@pge.com1 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 10:36 PM 
To: Mee, Charles
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Yeung, Manho; Martinez, P.J. (ET) 
Subject: Re: BEPC Visit to PG&E

Charles,

Meredith Allen will be on point to coordinate with the BEPC delegation. 
She is cc'd on this email.

Thanks,

Jon Eric

On May 4, 2012, at 2:04 PM, "Mee, Charles"
<charles.mee@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:charles .niee@cpuc.ca.gov>> wrote:

Mr. Thalman:

Two days ago, I have sent you an email informing you the BEPC visit. 
Understing you are very busy, I'd like to know if you can appoint some 
one as a PG&E contact person so I can work with.

The delegation consists of six people headed by Mr. An Jianqinag, Vice 
Presicent of BEPC. Please see the attachment for all the delegation 
members.

Thank you very much for your help! 
<att68f32.gif>
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